
Board of Management 15th June, Agreed Report 

(Due to Covid 19 restrictions, this meeting took place via an online platform) 

 Enrolment stands at 329 

 There will be 2 Junior Infant classes for 2020 – 2021 

 Distance learning continues and there has been considerable 

engagement with it. Parents have been very dedicated to ensuring their 

child/children are completing work etc. 

 The last 2 and a half weeks of the year will see an easing of academic 

content and, instead, there will be a Wellbeing Week from 15th June to 

19th June and Active Schools Week will be from 20th June to 27th June. 

There are many exciting activities planned. Full details can be found on 

the website we have created especially for the week on 

 www.sep-sport.com 

 Book lists have been sent home and payments are by epayments this 

year. Closing date for completion is 17th June. 

 End of year reports will be posted on 16th June. 

 Teachers and SNAs have engaged in Continuous Professional 

Development during the school closure. Areas include Distance teaching, 

remote Learning, Supporting Children with ASD, Music workshop, STEM 

workshops, courses on working with children with sensory issues, online 

assessment, reopening schools, teaching Irish, Lámh course etc  

 The Guidelines issued by DES re. reopening our schools were discussed 

and areas needing attention were considered. Back to Work Protocols 

for staff, children and parents were discussed. It is hoped that further 

guidelines will be issued by the Department of Education and Skills 

shortly to provide clarity on what is required. 

The Board agreed to meet again during the holidays to plan for reopening the 

school. 


